
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

You Are Invited 

Finding Chinese Railroad Worker Files in the U.S. 
 

There is little documentation about Chinese railroad workers who built the Transcontinental and 
many other railroads in the U.S. starting in the 1860s. This webinar will describe some of the 
materials that do exist and other sources to use to learn more. 
 
Grant Din has been interested in genealogy ever since a cousin told him forty years ago that he 
was in the 36th generation of Gongs! Since that time, he has researched his and many families' 
immigration histories including when he was on the staff of the Angel Island Immigration Station 
Foundation. He has worked in the Bay Area nonprofit sector his entire adult life and has 
extensively volunteered his genealogical services. Grant moderates a Chinese American family 
history email group and has spoken at many libraries and genealogical societies. He completed 
Boston University's Certificate Program in Genealogical Research in 2015 and has traveled 
throughout the U.S., China, and Japan for his research and is a frequent presenter on Legacy 
Family Tree Webinars.  

 
WHEN:    Monday, Jan 13th, 2025 
7:00 – 8:30 p.m.  
 
WHERE:  In Person & Via ZOOM 
 
Congregation Beth Emek 
3400 Nevada Court, Pleasanton 
 
COST:      No Charge - Visitors welcome 
 

For additional information contact: 
Tom Mathews, Program Chairperson, 

email: program@L-AGS.org 
 

Livermore-Amador 
Genealogical Society 

Presents  
Grant Din      

Preregister for ZOOM via link below: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYsduiorjgsG9HuhQRKgpaR5Nh3fb9Y91tW 
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